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Health District posts 2012’s summer edition of ‘The Perspective’ 
 
LAS VEGAS – The most recent edition of “The Perspective,” the Southern Nevada Health District’s 
quarterly e-newsletter, is now available on the health district’s website, www.SNHD.info. Each issue 
provides a public health perspective on a particular topic. The most recent edition continues to 
celebrate the health district’s 50th anniversary. To view the newsletter, visit 
http://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/newsletter/enews/1105-perspective.html 
 
This issue includes a story titled “From Classroom to Computer: Fifty years of Food Safety Training,” 
which looks at the evolution of the food handler training program.   
 
Throughout this year, each issue of “The Perspective” includes a public health flashback with 
memories from long-term health district staff members. This edition’s flashback features an 
environmental health specialist who has been on staff since 1979 when he was known as a “sanitarian.”  
 
To subscribe to The Perspective, visit 
http://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/newsletter/?p=subscribe and receive quarterly 
updates.  
 
Updated information about the Southern Nevada Health District can be found on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict, on YouTube  
www.youtube.com/SNHealthDistrict or Twitter: www.twitter.com/SNHDinfo. The health district is 
now available in Spanish on Twitter www.twitter.com/TuSNHD. Don’t have a Twitter account? 
Follow the health district on your phone by texting “follow SNHDinfo” to 40404.  
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